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3 December 2020

Mr Mark Savich
Chief Executive Officer
Agrimin Ltd
2C Loch Street
Nedlands WA 6009
By email: msavich@agrimin.com.au

Dear Mark

AGRIMIN LIMITED - MACKAY POTASH PROJECT - ENGAGEMENT WITH PARNA
NGURURRPA (ABORIGINAL CORPORATION) RNTBC

1. Parna Ngururrpa (Aboriginal Corporation) RNTBC (PNAC) writes this letter to Agrimin
Limited (“Agrimin” or “the Company”) and its associated subsidiary companies, to
acknowledge the Company’s ongoing engagement with the Ngururrpa Native Title
Holders over the past two years with regard to the haul road component of the
Mackay Sulphate of Potash Project (Project). The Company has kept PNAC informed of
the Project’s progress to date.

2. This letter is provided to the Company to acknowledge the positive dialogue and
consultations that Agrimin have had with PNAC in relation to the development of the
Project to date.

3. PNAC acknowledges the impact caused by the COVID-19 pandemic on the parties’
ability to progress some of the planned negotiations they had intended to undertake
this year. As a result, PNAC understands that the Company’s timelines have been
impacted.

4, Today in Broome, PNAC commenced negotiations in relation to the Project with the
company. PNAC notes at this stage however, it has not provided its consent for the
construction of the Project.

5. PNAC looks forward to continuing to participate in meaningful negotiations and
discussions with Agrimin and continuing to develop a positive working relationship
between the parties as the Project progresses, and continue to work towards an
agreement.

Yours sincerely

aymond Menmuir
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